
________________________________________________________________________________ 
Brightlink 
2859 Paces Ferry Road, Suite 1850 
Atlanta, GA 30339 

February 5, 2021 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
ATTN:  Director Mark L. Johnson 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 53705 

Subject: Interconnected VoIP Numbering Orders Docket Ut-160374 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission’s FCC 15-70 Order, allowing interconnected

 

VoIP providers to obtain resources directly from the North American Numbering Plan Administrator

 

and/or the Pooling Administrator, Brightlink hereby notifies this Commission of its intent to request

 

the resources identified below. We are providing this notice at least 30 days prior to requesting 
numbers from the Numbering Administrators.1 

Applicant’s 
IPES OCN 

NPA Rate 
Center(s) 

Initial/Growth Quantity of 
Thousands-Blocks 

Quantity of 
CO Codes 

478J 360 TENINO INITIAL 1 1 

In addition, below is our regulatory and numbering contact information as required2: 

Regulatory Representative Numbering Representative 
Name: Scott Allen  Name: Phoua Xiong 
E-mail: scott.allen@brightlink.com E-mail: phoua.xiong@brightlink.com
Phone: 404-334-1122 Phone: 404-334-1172

Further, we understand that we must provide any changes to the contact information within thirty 
(30) days. Please let me know if you need additional information relating to this matter.

Sincerely, 

Phoua Xiong 
Director of Operations 
404.334.1172 
phoua.xiong@brightlink.com 

1	47	CFR	§	52.15	(g)	(3).	
2	47	CFR	§	52.15	(g)	(3)	(iv).	
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